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PRESS STATEMENT NO. 354
October 1974

RELEASE OF INDUSTRIES ASSISTANCE COMMISSION REPORT DIESEL ENGINES

The Prime Minister, Mr Whitlam, today released the
Industries Assistance Commission report on Diesel Engines
Exceeding 1500kw.

Mr Whitlam said that the report covers part of a
reference which was forwarded to the Industries Assistance
Commission on 11 February 1974 concerning the production
in Australia of marine and other diesel engines.

Mr Whitlam said that the Government's decision on
the report will be announced at the earliest practicable
date.
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